
 CHEMEXCIL Seminar on “Export / Import under GST Regime” 
3rd August, 2017, New Delhi 

 
Council had organized a seminar on “Export / 
Import under GST Regime” on 3rd August, 2017 at 
Hotel the Royal Plaza, New Delhi in association 
with PLEXCONCIL.  
 
Shri Rajesh Srivastava, Deputy Regional 
Chairman, Northern Region gave the welcome 
address.  
 
Shri Zubair Riaz Kamili, Director (Customs), 
Central Board of Excise & Customs, Ministry of 
Finance & Shri Ajay Srivastava, Jt. DGFT, O/o 
Directorate General of Foreign Trade, Ministry of 
Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India, delivered 
the key note address & interacted with the 
participants.  
 
Shri Hans Raj Chugh, Consultant & Chartered 
Accountant, M/s A S H M & Associates was the 

guest speaker for this seminar, who has made 
presentation on awareness of GST & interacted 
with the participants. 
 
The seminar got excellent response with 
participation of nearly 65 delegates from the 
industry including officials from Ministry of 
Commerce & Industry. Shri Rajeev Kumar, Under 
Secretary, Ministry of Commerce & Industry and 
the representative from EP(CAP) Division also 
attended the Seminar. 
 
There was a good interaction during Q/A Session 
and the participants were satisfied with the 
clarifications given by the dignitaries on their 
queries.  
 
Vote of thanks was delivered by Dr. J P Tiwari, 
Regional Director, CHEMEXCIL. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


